
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Tulare County Board of Supervisors, sitting as the Governing Board of Terra 
Bella Sewer Maintenance District, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, at 9:30 a.m. or soon 
thereafter as it can be heard, in the Chambers of the Board of Supervisors, located at 2800 West Burrel 
Avenue, Visalia California. 
 
The hearing will pertain to the collection and establishment on the Tax Rolls of the service fee charges for the 
use of the sewer facilities of the Terra Bella Sewer Maintenance District. A report is on file with the Clerk of 
the Board to collect wastewater fees on the property tax rolls and available at https://tcgov.link/water.  The 
rates to be charged are in conformity with the approved charges for the district.  For more information 
regarding rates, please contact the Resource Management Agency at 559-624-7000. 
 
All interested persons may appear and be heard at said time and place. 
 
By order of the Board of Supervisors, sitting as the Governing Board of Terra Bella Sewer Maintenance 
District. 
  
If you challenge the decision of the Board of Supervisors on the foregoing matter in court, you may be limited 
to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors of the County of Tulare at, or prior to, the public 
hearing. Judicial review of this Board of Supervisors decision is appealable pursuant to Code of Civil 
Procedure section 1094.6. 
 
  Jason T. Britt, County Administrative Officer/Clerk, Board of Supervisors 
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